
 

CITIZENS FOIR EDUCATION IN TOWN GOVERNANCE 

 
 
February 23, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Supervisors Cobb, Gaulke, Hanson: 
 
Citizens for Education in Town Governance respectfully requests a brief update on several 
topics at the town board’s first meeting in March. 
 

1. Last May Mr. Gaulke said he would draft a policy/procedure statement on how board 
members and others can get items on a town board meeting agenda.  What is the status 
of the statement? 

 
2. Last May and June, supervisors Cobb and Hanson asked the road crew foreman to 

prepare a five-year schedule/plan for road maintenance and construction.  What is the 
status of the schedule/plan? 

 
3. Last May, Supervisor Cobb suggested that the town’s zoning administrator report to the 

board every few months.  When will the zoning administrator report on data for 2021? 
 

4. Last December/January, the town board noted that forums on strategic planning would 
be held to solicit public input.  When will the forums be held? 
 

5. At the board’s direction, Mr. Gaulke sent a letter dated November 8, 2021 to the owner 
of the Raven Lake property enquiring whether acreage is available for sale (to be used 
as a site for construction of a new fire station).  What is the response to the letter?  
 

6. When and where will the town board hold the 2022 annual meeting? 
 
 
Respectfully on behalf of Citizens for Education in Town Governance, 
 
 
Norm Wetzel 
 
Cc Nancy Edwards 
 CETG Board of Directors 
 
 
 
 


